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Collin Roehner

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 10:12 AM
To: 'Trish Ponder'
Subject: RE: FPL rate increase

Good morning Ms. Ponder, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: trishpensito@gmail.com [mailto:trishpensito@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Trish Ponder 
Sent: Friday, July 01, 2016 4:33 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL rate increase 
 
I'm shocked that Florida Power & Light is asking for a rate increase. I understand there is no direct correlation 
between the price of fuel at the gas pump and the price of electricity but even so, this seems odd. 
 
FPL has a long history of spending its customers' money in a less than conservative manner. Yet they seem to 
have plenty of money to fight efforts to put solar power within reach. 
 
I hope you will protect FPL's customers and turn this request by FPL for still more money. 
 
Patricia Ponder 
46 Bay View Dr. 
St. Augustine FL 32084 
(904) 827-0495 
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